

Grange Junior School Grange Drive Stratton St Margaret Swindon SN3 4JY **Tel:** 01793 822405

www.grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk

27th March 2023

Dear Parents

Mid-year report and Parents Evening

A report for your child will be issued this week during your child's Parents Evening consultation and will give you additional information about your child's progress at school. The mid-year report focuses on three areas: effort, attainment, and targets. It is not a comprehensive report on your child's academic progress across the whole school curriculum, the end of year report will give you that type of information and will be sent out during term 6. We appreciate that this is a change to the information sent out in the communication plan in September but on reflection, teachers feel this is more beneficial.

On receipt of your end of year report there will be an opportunity for any parent/carers who would like to speak to their child's class teacher to discuss the report.

By having this additional report, mid-year, it is hoped that you will be able to celebrate your child's successes and support us with any issues that need improvement. The information contained in the report will be a useful starting point for discussions with your child's class teacher at parents evening.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Gordon Headteacher

